
 



SPECIAL PROJECTS 

North Country SBDC Business Advisor Karen 
Stehlin contacted VESID on behalf of one of her 
clients who was interested in hiring a disabled 
person for her business. The VESID counselor 
was thrilled to have this opportunity for job 
placement for her clients. It was a win-win 
situation for both parties. 
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